
BOWLING OF TEGSA ON FEBRUARY 27th, 2022 – WRITE UP BY EFFIE COELHO 

It was an evening to remember!!! Our hardworking committee members, organized a bowling 
event on February 27th, 2022. We had a total of 61 members who attended with 56 bowlers 
and 5 non bowlers.  

It was so nice to see eyes light up, as the members came in and hugs were exchanged along 
with so much of cheer in each one’s voice. The place was buzzing and there was nothing but 
positive uplifting energy all around.  

When everyone is having a good time, you suddenly realize that time has flown so fast, and the 
evening has come to an end. The games went well and before we could wrap up for the 
evening, we had a satisfying meal of chicken shawarma with a ladoo to sweeten the mouth 
along with a bottle of water.  

It is truly commendable the lengths our committee members go to, in making each and every 
event such an enjoyable experience! Paul and Rose, as usual, tirelessly take on the challenge of 
reaching out to all members. The effort they put into signing on those who want to take part, 
organizing the prizes and the food, as well as forming the teams, so that there is a balance in 
the teams, is something we are all grateful for. We are truly blessed to belong to TEGSA with 
members that have so much give to others. 

The event was put together with 12 lanes; 4 lanes that had 4 players, and eight lanes that had 5 
players each.  

Victor D’Souza who was not a regular bowler, won the first prize with a score of 480. There 
were regular bowlers who scored 657, 567 and 505 being experienced at the game.  

A prize was handed out to the lady with the highest score and that went to our charming 
Meena Farrell who scored 415.  

Team prizes were handed out too, with Bosco Fernandes and his team scoring the highest score 
of 2098 and Inno Soares and his team scoring 2078. The games went on without any problems, 
with Candace as usual seeing to it that no technical difficulties came in the way. Bosco 
Fernandes won the free raffle, taking home a wine bottle to continue celebrating his win, in the 
comfort of his home.  

Thanks once again to our organizers Rose and Paul who made it such a fun evening!!! 

 


